I was surprised to read in this docket that Grant Aviation, Inc. was included in the Consolidated Carriers.  While Grant Aviation made use of Mr. Meyers’ services in the past, I was unaware that use of that information service resulted in having our company’s name included in the trade association presented as The Consolidated Carriers.  

For the record, Grant Aviation, Inc. is not a member of the Consolidated Carriers.  

Most Sincerely,

R. Bruce McGlasson

President

Grant Aviation, Inc.

